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SUBJECT:  EHR Incentive Survey 
 
Dear SoonerCare Provider 
 
Recently you received information about your opportunity to determine if you qualify for 
health information technology incentive payments under a new Medicaid electronic 
health record (EHR) Incentive Program.  
 
For those who indicate they are using EHR technology in any way, a short follow up 
phone survey will be conducted to gain more information. Part of this process involves 
identifying how you currently use EHR.  
 
Your input will provide the information needed to make incentive funds available to you 
and create a successful program. If you have questions, you may contact OHCA Provider 
Services at (800) 522-0114.  Thank you for participating in this exciting process. 
 
 

http://www.okhca.org/EHR-incentive - Please complete survey 
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